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Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm

2 3 4
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Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am

Sun AM Worship
10:20am - 11:45am

Kid's Bible &
Singing Class
5:15pm - 5:55pm
This is a class for all
ages. The children will
learn, memorize and
review basic Bible
principles and facts.
They will also receive
singing instruction for
leaders and followers.
Young men will have
the opportunity to lead
a song and young
women can recite
some Biblical memory
work. Adults are
invited to come and
participate in the
singing while
encouraging the next
generation with their
presence and support.

Sunday PM Worship
6:00pm - 7:00pm
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Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
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12

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am

Sun AM Worship
10:20am - 11:45am

Kid's Bible &
Singing Class
5:15pm - 5:55pm
This is a class for all
ages. The children will
learn, memorize and
review basic Bible
principles and facts.
They will also receive
singing instruction for
leaders and followers.
Young men will have
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Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
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the opportunity to lead
a song and young
women can recite
some Biblical memory
work. Adults are
invited to come and
participate in the
singing while
encouraging the next
generation with their
presence and support.

Sunday PM Worship
6:00pm - 7:00pm

19

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am

Sun AM Worship
10:20am - 11:45am

Kid's Bible &
Singing Class
5:15pm - 5:55pm
This is a class for all
ages. The children will
learn, memorize and
review basic Bible
principles and facts.
They will also receive
singing instruction for
leaders and followers.
Young men will have
the opportunity to lead
a song and young
women can recite
some Biblical memory
work. Adults are
invited to come and
participate in the
singing while
encouraging the next
generation with their
presence and support.

Sunday PM Worship
6:00pm - 7:00pm
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Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:00pm
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26

Sun AM Bible Study
9:30am - 10:20am

Sun AM Worship
10:20am - 11:45am

Kid's Bible &
Singing Class
5:15pm - 5:55pm
This is a class for all
ages. The children will
learn, memorize and
review basic Bible
principles and facts.
They will also receive
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singing instruction for
leaders and followers.
Young men will have
the opportunity to lead
a song and young
women can recite
some Biblical memory
work. Adults are
invited to come and
participate in the
singing while
encouraging the next
generation with their
presence and support.

Sunday PM Worship
6:00pm - 7:00pm

Category Key
Bible Study

Congregational Meeting

Gospel Meetings

Kids Devo

Student Study

Student Sunday Devo

VBS

Worship Assemblies
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